
THE PRESCOT SCHOOL 
KNOWSLEY PARK LANE, PRESCOT, L34 3NB 

Part of The Heath Family Trust 
 

Tel. No. 0151 477 8680 
Email: KBrackley@prescotschool.org.uk 

Website: www.prescotschool.org.uk 
 

11-16      NOR: 849 
Executive Principal: Mr Jamie Jardine 

 

Head of School 
(L24-28) 

Required: April 2021 
 

The Prescot School is looking to appoint an outstanding Head of School. 
 

The Prescot School is situated in a state of the art, 21st century building, situated on the 
outskirts of Prescot, approximately ten miles from Liverpool City Centre. We are an 11-16 

school which opened in September 2016 as a convertor Academy, linked to the 
outstanding ‘The Heath Family Trust’. 

 
Our ethos of high aspiration, support and challenge permeates every aspect of our work. 

Students are challenged and supported by a team of dedicated and professional 
teachers who strive to achieve the absolute best for the students they teach with high 

expectations of all individuals at all times. 
 

Our positive and caring atmosphere, backed by excellent resources, makes this a 
wonderful place to build your career in a supportive learning environment. 

 

The successful applicant will lead the development and implementation of the schools 

vision and strategy, drive forward new and ongoing school improvements, have the 

ambition to make The Prescot School an outstanding school.  We require an excellent 

leader with outstanding interpersonal skills and the ability to enthuse, motivate and 

engage students, colleagues and other stakeholders.   Substantial and successful 

leadership and management experience in a secondary school is essential. 

 

We would strongly encourage you to visit the school in person to experience the school’s 

atmosphere and to view all our excellent facilities. All visits will be by prior arrangement 

and subject to Government Covid restrictions. 
 

An application pack and further details relating to this post are available  
on the school website.   Completed applications should be emailed to 

Kbrackley@prescotschool.org.uk  
 

The Prescot School is committed to safeguarding, to promoting the welfare of children and 
adhering to the Equality Act 2010. The successful candidate will be required to undertake an 

enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check. To comply with the Asylum and Immigration Act 
1996 all prospective employees will be required to supply evidence of eligibility to work in the UK. 

 
Closing date:  29th January 2021 
Interviews: w/b 8th February 2021 
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